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Memo 

  

To:  Kelly Bacon, Planner 1 

From:  Holly Erdman, Environmental Health Specialist 

Date:  September 30, 2020 

Subject: CU-20-00003 Carey 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Carey application regarding water and septic 
requirements to comply with Kittitas County Public Health Department’s Environmental Health 
requirements. The project site plan indicates that there are two existing wells on the parcel, but it 
is unclear how water will be put to use in a structure.  This additional information is needed to 
enable Environmental Health to do a complete review of this project.   

 

 


